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HOUSING AND REDEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 
 OF THE CITY OF SAINT PAUL, MINNESOTA 

 
REPORT TO THE COMMISSIONERS         DATE: APRIL 8, 2015 
 
REGARDING: Inspiring Communities Program Update. 
 

 
Requested Board Action  

No Board Action requested. This item is a Staff Report. 

 

Background 

Staff will report on progress to-date of the Inspiring Communities Program. 

 

The Staff Report will provide an overview and background of Saint Paul’s Invest Saint Paul 

Initiative and Neighborhood Stabilization Program, upon which the Inspiring Communities 

Workplan was built.  Goals of the programs will be reviewed, ongoing progress and completed 

work will be explained, and an assessment of impacts will be presented. 

 

This will be a comprehensive review of work from 2007 to present, with particular emphasis on 

results over the previous eighteen months under the Inspiring Communities Program umbrella. 

 

Future quarterly Inspiring Communities updates will be presented by staff in July 2015, October 

2015, and January 2016.  

 

Staff: Joe Musolf (266-6594) 
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